
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 4/26/2005 8:37:53 AM
Subject: FW: SCCATTS Planning Meeting

Attachments: Gartner Group-SCCATTS Final Deliverables.zip

FYI... we will have our first meeting on Thursday

Lotte Devlin

Policy and Planning Administrator

SC Department of Motor Vehicles

Office: 803.896.4879

Mobile: 803.609.4852

-----Original Message-----
From: Brewbaker, Jake C. [mailto:JakeBrewbaker@scdps.net]
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2005 7:15 PM
To: Lotte.devlin@scdmv.net; john.starmack@bearingpoint.com
Subject: SCCATTS Planning Meeting

I wanted to follow-up on my email earlier today about the SCCATTS planning meeting this Thursday.

The goal of this first meeting, and others to come, will be to develop a plan for the “perfect” SCCATTS system. Basically, we 
should layout a plan for a finished product that will meet the needs of all Stakeholders.

Mr. Schweitzer suggested starting with a very small group and adding people as we needed. Starting with the three of us, I 
believe that we can decide how to approach the planning, who else will need to be involved, and when they should be 
involved. It was stressed to me that we should not concern ourselves with current legislation or “territorial” issues. Our focus 
should be on efficiency, cost effectiveness, and stakeholder needs.

I believe the best approach will be to start will a list of stakeholder needs and then walk through the collision and citation data 
flow process step by step. However, I am open for other ideas or suggestions.

Also, I wanted to send some historical information on SCCATTS. The Gartner Group did a study for DPS on SCCATTS in 
2000-2001. I have attached the results of their study. A lot has changed since the study was completed, but it should help 
give some insight on the original purpose of SCCATTS.

If you have any questions or suggestions before Thursday afternoon please let me know. I will be out of the office tomorrow, 
but I will be checking my messages throughout the day.

Thank you,

Jake

Jake Brewbaker
SCCATTS Project Manager
SCDPS-South Carolina Department of Public Safety 
P.O. Box 1993 
10311 Wilson Blvd.
Blythewood, SC 29016 
(803) 896-7519 
jakebrewbaker@scdps.net

mailto:Devlin,%2520Lotte
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
mailto:JakeBrewbaker@scdps.net
mailto:Lotte.devlin@scdmv.net
mailto:john.starmack@bearingpoint.com
mailto:jakebrewbaker@scdps.net

